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PASSAIC COUNTY CLERK TO ANNOUNCE THE WINNERS OF THE 
2019 POSTER CALENDAR CONTEST 

 
 
Paterson, N.J. – Danielle Ireland-Imhof, Passaic County Clerk, is pleased to announce that the Passaic 
County Clerk’s 23rd Annual Poster Calendar Contest Award Ceremony will be held on January 24, 2019 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Passaic County Police Academy located at 214 Oldham Road, Wayne, New Jersey.  The 
Ceremony is to recognize and celebrate the winners of the Passaic County Calendar Poster Contest.  These 
contests are open to all 4th graders because the majority of 4th graders study the State as part of their 
social studies curriculum.  The goal of the program is to create a poster that reflects all that is special and 
unique about Passaic County.  The history, places of local interest, recreational opportunities, as well as 
our ethnic and cultural diversity. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 


